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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:15 AM
To: 'linda marino'
Subject: RE: Stop rate hike FPL

Good morning Ms. Marino,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: linda marino [mailto:lmarino483@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:59 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Stop rate hike FPL 
 
No need to get greedy in the state of Florida residents. Just come up with a hotel tax hike for energy service and let the 
tourists pay the money mongers at the top of FPL.  
THANK YOU FOR LISTENING 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 08, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 05999-16




